
Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League 

Juniper Hill Golf Course 

05/17/2017 

League Administrator, Ruth Hinkle opened the meeting 

Ruth recognized those who had birthdays in May. Prayer requests and concerns were received.  

Minutes from the April 19 meeting, Treasurer’s report and Remembrance reports, were motioned to be 

accepted by Carolyn Sheffield and second by Donna Greer.  Motion carried. 

There were gently used golf balls left for the ladies to have by Ernie Stallard. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Barbara Terrell gave out prizes from the Away Play at Perry Park on May 15. 

 

The interest in having a nine-hole group was down to 3.  There was discussion about how to determine 

the handicapped for those who wanted to play from the Wildcat tees. Ruth will check on this.  

 

Shirley and Karen are going to do the Juniper, but want people to shadow them to take over the Chair 

Persons for future events. She also reported that the “save the date” cards had been mailed.  

  

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

A committee of Debbie Wash, Cathy Kays, Ann Hilen, Michelle Brown and Sue Wood was formed to talk 

to Kirk and Adam about  shorten the fairways. 

 

Meeting adjourn. 

 

Carol Payton, Secretary 


